
From: Blake, Jennifer@DOT
To: Pfeiler, Stephen@DOT; Rodriguez, Katie@DOT
Subject: FW: Olancha Cartago Cottonwood Mitigation Area
Date: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 12:36:08 PM

Here you are!
 

From: Haverstock, Gregory J <ghaverst@blm.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 12:32 PM
To: Blake, Jennifer@DOT <jennifer.blake@dot.ca.gov>; Sage, Julie@DOT <Julie.Sage@dot.ca.gov>
Cc: Calloway, Angie K@DOT <angie.calloway@dot.ca.gov>
Subject: Olancha Cartago Cottonwood Mitigation Area
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe.

Good day-
 
I have surveyed the area encompassing the Cottonwood Mitigation Area along portions of
Olancha Creek between the Los Angeles Aqueduct and the USFS boundary. No historic
properties will be affected by this proposed undertaking. A single cultural resource was
identified during survey, this feature was documented and can be avoided during project
activities. 
 
Best,
 
Greg
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